
From: Soil & Water Conservation Program
To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff
Subject: Juneteenth
Date: Thursday, June 17, 2021 4:09:28 PM

The Program Office just received notification that tomorrow is a federal holiday in observance
of Juneteenth. The State of Missouri observes all federal holidays so tomorrow is considered a
state holiday and the Program Office will be closed.  SWCD staff will need to review their
personnel policy or check with their board to determine if SWCD staff can take tomorrow as a
holiday.
 
Due to tomorrow being a state holiday Program Office has decided to extend the date to

submit contract payments to Monday June 21st at 5 pm. Payments received after this time will
not be guaranteed to be paid this fiscal year.    
 
Have a good weekend.
 
Thank you,
 
Soil & Water Conservation Program
 
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural
Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.
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